
 
Sent: 7/02/2017 12:12:11 PM 
Subject: Rezoning of 6 Jacksons Rd, 10&12 Boondah Rd Warriewood  As a Warriewood resident, I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed height amendment for these properties. The height of 15m and 18m in the R3 and B2 zones respectively, is out of character for this area. The height limit should be a maximum of 3 storeys in only a few locations at the lowest elevations to preserve the amenity of the area. Yours sincerely, Thomas O'Neill 28 Alameda Way Warriewood 2102 Sent from my iPad  


